
Clergy 

Father Gerard Marable, Pastor 

Deacon Tom Jennings 

 

Office Staff 

Ms. Bonnie Tilghman  

Mrs. Debbie Carroll 

Mrs. Damariz Cabrera 
 

Maintenance 

Mr. Alberto Carmenate 

 

Sacraments 

Baptisms 

Religious Ed - 

           Ms. Karen Loveland 

           Ms. Margarita Nieves 

Anointing of the Sick - 

           Fr. Marable 

Marriage-Dcn. Tom Jennings 

Reconciliation - Sat. 3:15 pm 

      at  St. Joan of Arc Church 

LA PARROQUIA DE SANTA JOSEFINA BAKHITA 
òUna Comunidad de Comunidadesó 

Parish Mission  

Statement 

As a sacrifice of  

praise the people of  

St. Bartholomew and 

St. Joan of  Arc  

welcome people of  

every race, language 

and way of  life 

around the table of  

our Lord Jesus Christ 

in an American  

African/Hispanic  

expression of  Roman 

Catholic worship.  

Sharing our time,  

talent and  

treasure in acts of  

justice, we proclaim 

the òGospel of Lifeó 

with and for the  

people of  Camden. 

òOnly Godó òThose who work, 

those who soldier, 

those who prayó 

        www.stbakhitanj.org 

Parish Center  

St. Bartholomew Church 

751 Kaighns Avenue 

Camden, NJ 08103   
 

Mass Times: 

Sunday:   7:30 am 

                11:00 am 
 

Office: (856) 365-0573 

Fax: (856) 365-0744 

 

Rectory 

St. Joan of Arc Church 

3107 Alabama Road 

Camden, NJ 08104 
 

Mass Times: 

Saturday: 4:00 pm (English) 

Sunday:    9:00 am (Spanish) 
 

Rectory: (856) 962-8642 

Fax: (856) 962-7123 



April 19, 2015 

Sick List 
Please pray for those who are ill and those who care for 

them:  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Sunday, April 26th, 8:30 am 

St. Bartholomew Site 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

ñSharedò Parishes 
The term óshared parishesô describes parish communities in which 

two or more languages or cultural contexts are present in the minis-

terial life of a parish.  The number of Catholic parishes shared by 

culturally diverse communities grew dramatically in the previous 

decade.  

Sun  04/19 7:30 am 

11:00 am 

Lillian Nelson/Cherryl Summers 

Br. Marx Edward Tyree, SSJ/Fr. Gerard & 

the St. Josephine Bakhita Parish Family 

Wed 04/22 12 noon Sandra Johnson/the St. Josephine Bakhita  

Parish Family 

Sun 04/26 7:30 am 

11:00 am 

Josephine J. Loveland/Loveland Family 

For the People of the Parish 

 

Third Sunday 

of Easter 

Announced Masses at St. Bartholomew 

Sat 04/18 4:00 pm Fr. Peter Pastore (5th anniv.)/ 

Anne Rocanella 

Sun 04/19 9:00 am Ramon Enrique Pe¶a/Familia Enrique Pe¶a 

Thu 04/23 8:00 am For the Souls in Purgatory 

Sat 04/25 4:00 pm Jos. & Angelina Rocanella (wedding anniv.)/ 

daughter, Anne 

Sun 04/26 9:00 am For the Needs of the Parish 

 

Announced Masses at St. Joan of Arc 

The Peopleôs Tithe 

2nd Sunday of Easter (Divine Mercy Sunday):  

$ 

50/50: $ 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 
~ ~ ~  

April Second Collections 

April 26: Catholic Home Missions  

St. Josephine Bakhita Weekly Activities 

Sunday, 04/19/15: 

RCIA  

Rel. Ed.-English 

Rel. Ed.-Spanish 

KPC Meeting                after 

 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

10:30 am 

11 am Mass 

 

St. Bartôs Rectory 

SB Rec. Basement 

SJOA School 

St. Bartôs Hall 

Monday, 04/20/15: 

Spanish Easter Bible Study 

 

6:30 pm 

 

SJOA Rectory 

Wednesday, 04/22/15: 

Easter Bible Study 

Easter Bible Study 

 

10:30 am 

6:30 pm 

 

St. Bartôs Rectory 

SJOA Rectory 

Thursday, 04/23/15: 

Amer. Legion   

Ladies Aux. Meeting 

Gospel Choir Practice 

 

 

6:00 pm 

6:30 pm 

 

 

St. Bartôs Hall 

St. Bartôs Church 

Saturday, 04/25/15: 

Soup Kitchen 

 

121-1 pm 

 

St. Bartôs Hall 

Sunday, 04/26/15: 

Adoration  

Mass of the Children 

RCIA  

Rel. Ed.-English 

Rel. Ed.-Spanish 

 

8:30 am 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

10:30 am 

 

St. Bartôs Church 

SJOA Church 

St. Bartôs Rectory 

SB Rec. Basement 

SJOA School 

 

As a sacrifice of praise, the people of  
St. Josephine Bakhitaõs parish theme  

for our church year is òEvery Member a Minister.ó 

* * * 

* * * 

ñMaking Upò 
     ñMaking upò is a phrase used among Catholic people who sup-

port their church by using the parish envelope system.   

     When someone misses Mass they place their usual offering in 

their envelope and set it aside.  The next time they attend Mass, they 

deposit two or more envelopes into the collection. 

     ñMaking upò is really not a burden or additional sacrifice; it is 

simply a new  habit.  By adopting this method of weekly support, you 

provide the parish with a stable and reliable income.  

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

Entered  Eternal  Rest  

Lola R. Tocco  

* * * 



 Third Sunday of Easter  

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

In case you need some ideas for traveling in 2015é. 
 

I have been in many places, but I've never been in Kahoots.  Appar-

ently, you can't go alone. You have to be in Kahoots with someone.  

I've also never been in Cognito.  I hear no one recognizes you there.  

I have, however, been in Sane.  They don't have an airport; you have 

to be driven there.  I have made several trips there, thanks to my 

children, friends, family and work.  I would like to go to Conclu-

sions, but you have to jump, and I'm not too much on physical activ-

ity anymore.  I have also been in Doubt.  That is a sad place to go, 

and I try not to visit there too often.  I've been in Flexible, but only 

when it was very important to stand firm.  Sometimes I'm in Capa-

ble, and I go there more often as I'm getting older.  One of my favor-

ite places to be is in Suspense!  It really gets the adrenalin flowing 

and pumps up the old heart!  At my age I need all the stimuli I can 

get!  I may have been in Continent, but I don't remem-

ber what country I was in.  It's an age thing.  They tell 

me it is very wet and damp there.  I hope everyone is 

happy in your head; we're all doing pretty well in mine!  

Author unknown; sent by a fellow lover of travel. 

 
 

 

 

iRace4Vocations 
On Sunday, April 26th, join Bishop Sullivan along with priests, 

religious, our seminarians and many other people from throughout 

the diocese at Washington Lake Park (626 Hurffville Crosskeys 

Road, Sewell) for our 4th annual iRace4Vocations. Bishop Sulli-

van will celebrate a Mass for Vocations at 1:00 pm followed by 

our 5k run/1 mile family walk.  Help us raise awareness and offer 

prayers for an increase in vocations for our diocese.   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Camden County Womenôs Health Conference 
The Knights of Peter Claver Ladies Auxiliary, St. Bartholomew 

Bishop George Murry Court #386 will have an information table 

about Sickle Cell at the Camden County Womenôs Health Confer-

ence on Saturday, May 2nd from 8 am to 3 pm at Eastern Region-

al High School, Voorhees, NJ.  Please stop by our information table!    

Visit www.camdencounty.com to register for this FREE conference.  

For questions about registration, please call Sarah at (856) 216-

2119.  For details you may contact Bonnie at St. Bartôs, Debbie at 

SJOA or Ida Waters. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Golf & Spa Day Fundraiser 
The Teen Leaders of Soul of Camden, 501(c) 3 and REBELS will 

host a Golf & Spa Day Fundraiser to pay their own salaries this 

summer on Saturday, May 16th.  The Golf outing will be held at 

the Pennsauken Country Club, 3800 Haddonfield Rd, Pennsauken, 

NJ 08109.  Registration is at 12 pm, shotgun at 12:58 pm.  The Spa 

will be held at the Belliardôs Spa, 8 Grove Street, Cherry Hill, NJ 

08002.  Cost per Golfer or Spa Participant is $100.00 and includes 

Dinner.  Sponsors, vendors and donations requested. For more info: 

Call Nancy Griffin 609-634-6929.  

  
 

 

20th Annual Catholic Youth Rally 
On Sunday, May 17th, the 20th Annual NJ Catholic Youth Rally 

will be held at Six Flags Great Adventure in Jackson, NJ. This event 

is open to all youth and their families. Tickets are $45 and includes 

park admission, all-you-can-eat lunch buffet and parking. Bishop 

Dennis Sullivan, Bishop of Camden, will be the principal celebrant 

at the 6 PM Mass. If you have any questions about this event or 

would like to purchase tickets please call Martha A. Scutte at 856-

583-6133 or email at martha.scutte@camdendiocese.org. 

 Easter Bible Study 
ñLet us not flee from the resurrection.ò Pope Francis.   

     A Bible Study reflecting on the Resurrection of Our 

Lord and Savior Jesus Christ is taking place during the 

seven Wednesdays of the Easter Season (now through 

May 20th) at 10:30 am at St. Bartôs rectory and 6:30 pm at St. 

Joan of Arc rectory.   

    On the seven Mondays of the Easter season the Bible Study will 

be given in Spanish by Deacon Omar Aguilar (now through May 

18th) at 6:30 pm at St. Joan of Arc rectory basement.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Black Catholic Family Retreat April 24 ~ 26, 2015 
Marianist Family Retreat Center, Cape May, NJ 

Cost: $120.00 ~ Adults (ages 8 & up) 

$85.00 Children ages 2-7 ~ Free for ages under 2  

Max per family: $495.00  

See Cheryl Wright at St. Bartôs Site 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Motherôs Day Flower Sale 
For Motherôs Day, orders are being taken for dish gardens 

to honor your loved one.  Donation: $20.00 each.  They will 

include fresh carnations.  Order blanks are in the back of 

church or see Debbie or Bonnie, or call Bernie Loveland at 

(856) 342-9726 or Connie House at (609) 496-6681. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House of Charity Update 

2015 House of Charity Parish Goal: $27,467.09 

Total pledges and outright gifts: $19,000.00 
If you havenôt yet made a pledge or outright gift, please help us 

reach our goal again this year by prayerfully considering a donation 

as your means will allow.   Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Reflection 
 Stewardôs Provide Peace 

ñJesus himself stood among them and said to them, óPeace to you.ô 

But they were startled and frightened.ò   (Luke 24:36-37A) 

Throughout the day we have many opportunities to be good Stew-

ards and ñsee the face of Jesusò in others and provide some ñpeaceò 

in their lives. Just because the person is a stranger, maybe looks dif-

ferent than us or is someone we donôt particularly care for doesnôt let 

us off the hook. 

St. Bartôs Liturgical Ministers Schedule: 04/26/15 

Lectors: 

7:30 am: Bernard Roney 

11:00 am: Michele Harris ~ Tom Highsmith 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Wilson Caldwell ~ Shirley Caldwell ~ Cheryl Wright 

Next Sundayôs Readings (04/26/15): 
First Reading: Acts of the Apostles 4:8-12 (50B) 

Responsorial Psalm: 118:1, 8-9, 21-23, 26, 28, 29 

Second Reading: 1 John 3:1-2 

Gospel: John 10:11-18 

* * * 

 * * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

mailto:martha.scutte@camdendiocese.org
tel:609-496-6681


 

Third Sunday of Easter  

AUTO, HOME, LIFE, HEATH, BUSINESS 
 

LIBERTY INSURANCE SERVICES 

LOW DOWN PAYMENT 

IMMEDIATE COVERAGE 
  

 HOURS: 

 Mon. 9am-5pm                          Wed. 9am-7pm 

 Tue. 9am-7pm                           Thur. 9am-5pm 

 Fri. 9am-7pm                             Sat. 10am-2pm 
 

 Ph: 856-579-7185,  F: 856-579-7424 

 106 North Broad Street,  Woodbury, NJ 08096 

     Catholic Charitiesô Year of the Family newsletter for the month 

of April is now available online on the agencyôs Year of the Family 

website:www.CatholicCharitiesCamden.org/YearOfTheFamily.   

     This monthôs theme is Young Adults.  The letter features two 

articles aimed at the unique concerns of this population; one from 

the director of Catholic Charitiesô asset development programs on 

financial planning as a young adult; and the other on the unique 

challenges faced by the young adult veteran population from the 

director of veteran services.   

     Weôre also remembering autism awareness month in this issue 

with a short listing of opportunities around the Diocese to get in-

volved.  The letters are one way Catholic Charities is celebrating the 

Diocesan-wide Year of the Family leading up to Pope Francisô Sep-

tember Philadelphia visit.  Weôre also offering speakers from 

among our staff of experts who are available to give presentations at 

your parish or event.   

     For more about how Catholic Charities is celebrating the Year of 

the Family, speaker scheduling information, and to subscribe by 

email to the electronic newsletters, visit Catholic Charitiesô Year of 

the Family website. 

 

Certified Home Health Aides 

wanted. Must have current 

certification in New Jersey and 

Valid Driverôs license with 

proof of car insurance. Great 

pay, jobs available, Camden, 

Burlington and Gloucester 

counties. Very flexible work 

schedules -- Daytime, evenings, weekends, positions are - 

available. We are looking for Reliable, Dependable and Caring 

people. We value our caregivers and we are looking for people 

who want to make a difference in someoneôs life.                

 Call 856-874-7800 to schedule an interview. 

Msgr. Bob McDermott Golf Outing 
The Inaugural Msgr. Bob McDermott Golf Outing will be 

held on Monday, May 18th at Woodcrest Country Club, 

Cherry Hill, NJ.  For more information and/or a registra-

tion form, visit www.sjcscamden.org call/email Rich 

Kochanski at (856) 966-8117, rkochanski@sjcscamden.org.  Help us 

honor the man who founded St. Josephôs Carpenter Society in 1985 

and since that time it has provided over 950 units of housing for the 

residents of East Camden.  All proceeds will benefit St. Josephôs Car-

penter Society.  
 

 

 

 

 

At the entrance to the church every two weeks will be a limited 

number of activity flyers for the World Meeting of Families.  You 

are invited to take one home or to use them as part of your minis-

try, committee or guild meetings.  Please take only one. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sick Visits 
If you or someone in your family is ill and would like a visit from 

our clergy or a Eucharistic Minister, Please call St. Joan of Arc 

Rectory at (856) 962-8642.  

 

PLEASE PATRONIZE  

OUR ADVERTIZERS  

and let them know you  

appreciate their support of 

the parish bulletin.   

Thatôs the best way to thank 

them for your bulletin. 

* * * 

* * * 

http://www.CatholicCharitiesCamden.org/YearOfTheFamily

